
Students that qualified both academically and
behaviorally were able to participate in the

Winter Reward Trip on Friday, February 2nd.
Students were able to choose from going to

Trollhaugen, Skate City or staying at school for
movies and swimming!

Several students ventured out  and enjoyed the
unseasonably warm weather by hitting the

slopes at Trollhaugen! There were many first
time skiers and snowboarders!
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Annual Spelling Bee
16 middle school students in grades 5 through 8

participated in the annual spelling bee. All students
go through five rounds of written words and then

proceed to do three rounds of verbal. 
This year’s overall winner was eighth grade student,

Evelyn Fugate! This is Evelyn’s third trip to the
Regional Spelling Bee. The Regional Spelling Bee will

be held at CESA 11 in Turtle Lake on Thursday,
February 8th. 

JAVIER TALMADGE
KINLEY FILIP
SAMMI DAVENPORT
ABIGAIL DEWITT
LYZEL EICHMAN

Jan.
12

Grade Level Finalists
L to R

8th Grade: Evelyn F
7th Grade: Gabe M

6th Grade: Brooke J
5th Grade: Chloe W

Evelyn Fugate
Unity Middle School 

Spelling Bee
Champion

Many students chose to go to Skate City in Rice
Lake. Students were able to skate, play games

and win tickets at the arcade!

Jan.
26

ROWAN FISK
SOREN HAROLDSON
YASMIN RAMIREZ
BOE CARLSON
VIVIAN CARLSON

The 5th grade students have recently had the
opportunity to read to a Busy Bug “buddy”. The

students are paired with a young friend and read a
short story to them. 

5TH GRADE READING BUDDIES

Gabe Magnuson
Unity Middle School

Spelling Bee
Runner-Up


